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Anyone defending the Bill Gates/WHO global vaccine program
needs to explain this study: Mogensen et al 2017. Prior to
2017,  neither  HHS  nor  WHO  ever  performed  the  kind  of
vaccinated/unvaccinated  (or  placebo)  study  necessary  to
ascertain if the DTP vaccine actually yields beneficial health
outcomes.  The  DTP  vaccine  was  discontinued  in  the  US  and
western nations in the 1990s following thousands of reports of
death and brain damage.

… girls vaccinated with the DTP vaccine—the flagship of Bill
Gates’s GAVI/WHO African vaccine program—died at 10 times the
rate of unvaccinated kids.
But Bill Gates and his surrogates, GAVI and WHO, made DTP a
priority for African babies. The Danish government and Novo
Nordisk Foundation commissioned this study by a team of the
world’s leading experts on African vaccination. The two most
prominent names, Drs. Soren Mogensen and Peter Aaby, are both
vocal vaccine supporters. They were shocked when they examined
years of data from a so called “natural experiment” in Guinea
Bissau where 50% of children die before age five. In that west
African nation, half the children were vaccinated with the DTP
vaccine at three months and the other half at six months. Dr.
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Mogenson and his team found that girls vaccinated with the DTP
vaccine died at 10 times the rate of unvaccinated kids. While
the  vaccinated  children  were  protected  from  Diphtheria,
Tetanus and Pertussis, they were far more susceptible to other
deadly  diseases  than  unvaccinated  peers.  The  vaccine
apparently compromised their immune systems. Thanks to Gates,
DTP is the world’s most popular vaccine.

The researchers suggested that the DTP vaccine is killing more
children than the diseases it targets.
For African nations, GAVI and WHO use DTP vaccine uptake to
gauge national compliance with vaccine recommendations. GAVI
can financially punish nations that don’t fully comply. The
researchers suggested that the DTP vaccine is killing more
children than the diseases it targets. It’s possible that
millions of children are adversely affected. Although the New
York  Times  and  other  Gates  boosters  will  accuse  me  of
promoting “vaccine misinformation”, this is a peer reviewed
publication  in  a  respected  journal  by  the  world’s  most
authoritative  vaccine  scientists  describing  catastrophic
outcomes.

Shouldn’t we be scrutinizing Bill Gates’ record in Africa
before we let him dictate which medicines we need to take? By
muzzling legitimate criticism as “anti-vax”, the media avoids
honest debate on many damning studies like Mogensen.
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